
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 22, 2011 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 11-04 
 
TO:  Deans of Member and Fee-Paid Schools 
 
FROM: Susan Westerberg Prager, AALS Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Foreign Visiting Faculty Register, February 2011 Publication 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
This register contains biographical summaries of those foreign legal educators 
who have expressed an interest in being visiting members of a law faculty in the 
United States.  
 
There is no charge to the registrants for this service. 
 
The next edition of this register will be distributed in October 2011. 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  AALS Executive Committee 
 Deans of Modified Service Fee-Paid Schools  
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